Visit the Seneca Dining Services Job Fair

Published 8/4/2022 by Stephanie Conte

Are you looking for a job on campus? Look no further!

Visit the Seneca Dining Services Job Fair from 10 a.m. to 6 p.m. on Wednesday, Aug. 10 and
Thursday, Aug. 11 in Room A3500, Building A, Newnham Campus.

Seneca’s Dining Services will be hiring on the spot for cashiers, food runners, cleaning staff,
kitchen prep and more.

Interested in apply? Bring your resume and proof of vaccination to the fair.
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